
 

 

August 28, 2017 

 

 

The Oneida Special School District Board of Education met in a called session on 

Monday, August 28, 2017, at 7:30 a.m., with the following board members present: Mrs. Dorothy 

Watson, Mr. Brom Shoemaker and Dr. Nancy Williamson. Dr. Jeanny Hatfield, Finance Officer 

Allison Mays, and Lori Marcum, secretary, were also present.  

 

Chairperson Williamson called the meeting to order.  

 

Chairperson Williamson called for approval of the board agenda.  Mr. Shoemaker made a 

motion, with a second by Mrs. Watson, to approve the board agenda.   Vote was taken and motion 

carried. 

 

Chairperson Williamson presented the 2017-2018 Budget to the board for consideration. 

After a brief discussion, Mrs. Watson made a motion, with a second by Mr. Shoemaker, to 

approve the 2017-2018 Budget as presented. Vote was taken and motion carried.  

 

With no further business before the board, Mr. Shoemaker made a motion to adjourn.  

Motion was seconded by Mrs. Watson.  Vote was taken and motion carried.  Meeting adjourned 

at 7:45 am.   

 

 

 

_________________________  _________________________ 
Dr. Nancy Williamson     Dr. Jeanny Hatfield 

 Chairman of the Board    Director of Schools 

 


